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I am a teacher at Doral of Northern Nevada.  Trust me when I say I am I am taking this disease very
seriously.  I believe our school is also taking it seriously and they have a safer plan then the district
for lower grades.  I do not feel like it is fair to allow the district to open and not us.  We are not
experiencing the cases like Las Vegas.  Please let us remain open!!!!!!
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